
August 20, 2025 

A Special Meeting was held on August 20, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. Board Members present were 
Curt Stebic, Diane Kut, Joanne Seppala and Nancy Niemi.  Absent was Jen Ketola.  There 
were no public attendees.  The purpose of the meeting was to correct the incorrect 
candidate hired at the August Monthly Meeting for Code Compliance Officer.  
PUBLIC COMMENTS ON AGENDA ITEMS: No public comments. 
CODE COMPLIANCE OFFICER CORRECTION:  Reviewed correct application.  Discussion 
held.  Motion by Niemi, supported Seppala to correct a hiring error from August Monthly 
Meeting and to hire Kyle Duncan as the Code Compliance Officer.  Roll call taken.  All ayes.  
Motion carried. 
PUBLIC COMMENTS:  None  
ADJOURN: Motion by Seppala , supported by Kut to adjourn the meeting.  All ayes.  Meeting 
adjourned at 10:09 a.m. 
 
 
 
Nancy Niemi, Clerk 
 


